
 

Principal Message for September 10, 2021 

 

Greetings Lake Myra Families! 
 
LMES Shirts will be here soon...whether you ordered on Family Engagement day, through 
Memberhub or on an order form... Thank you for your patience!   
 
Clean the fridge sign up for the teacher's lounge is on the website, please help the PTA by 
signing up!  
 
Get ready for the 'Greatest Books on Earth' BOOK FAIR: Sep 20-24.  You will be able to 
come shop one day during your child's specials time, more information to come! 
 
SPIRIT WEEK for Book Fair Sep 20-24! Menagerie Monday: Wear something with an 
animal or animal print, Big Top Tuesday: Stripes, polka dots, checks...mix them up in a 
Circus-tastic combination of patterns and colors, Whimsical Wednesday: Channel your inner 
clown and have an over-the-top hairstyle! Top Hat Thursday: Wear a fun or silly hat, Favorite 
Circus Character Friday: Ringmaster? Acrobat? Dress as your favorite Circus character, or 
just go bright and sparkly!  
 
We will have a staff dress up contest on dojo again for the team with the best looks!  
 
Swimmy's 'Otter this World' Carnival for November 5 has been cancelled at this time. We 
hope to reschedule this for the Spring when Covid-19 numbers hopefully will be decreasing. 
Safety of our Lake Myra community is a priority. 

Lake Myra is a Title 1 school, meaning we receive federal funds to support our students. As a 
parent in a Title 1 school, you have the right to be provided information regarding 
professional qualifications of teachers and paraprofessionals. We are required to have 
all employees at a Title 1 school be “highly qualified”. We currently meet this requirement. 
You have the right to request this information for employees in Title 1 schools. If you would 
like to make this request, please reach out to me directly and I will share a form to submit this 
request.  

Have an amazing weekend. 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Sincerely,   
Tina Zarzecki 

LAKE MYRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
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